English II Adv
Innovation Academy 

Summer Reading Assignment

Date Due:  Friday, August 11, 2023
You have been assigned to read Flowers for Algernon by Daniel Keyes this summer. There are four tasks that you will need to complete over the summer with the reading of the novel. 
You will need to use a spiral notebook (which you will continue to use next year). When you read something that is interesting to you, make an entry. Events entries and personal annotations will need to follow the format below. 
1: Annotations:  
Along with the entry you must explain:  Entry/quote, page number.
· 1) Why this is important to you, why did it grab your attention? 
·  2) Why is this important to the character(s) in the storyline?
·  3) What question do you have about it?  You are required to make a minimum of 20 entries from the entire book! Please do not skip around with your reading, read the entire book. 
2: Motifs:  
Pay special attention to the following:

· Changes in Grammar, Spelling, and Punctuation
· Flashbacks
· The Scientific Method
3: Themes:

You will need to provide a brief statement of the following and how they are incorporated in the text:
· Mistreatment of the Intellectually Disabled
· The Tension Between Intellect and Emotion
· The Persistence of the Past in the Present
4: Analysis of major characters:
· Protagonist

· Antagonist

· Other important characters

There will be an assessment on Flowers for Algernon upon returning to school in August, along with an essay and a project. During the year we will read more novels in which we will be annotating and have a class discussion. 
Second semester Eng II Adv scholars, these are due upon return to school in August. I will store the spirals and keep your grade for that semester. Please note, your assessment will be different. If you have any questions, please email either Mrs. Richards or Mr. Vaden at denise.richards@rcstn.net, or josh.vaden@rcstn.net.
We are looking forward to continuing this journey in Innovation Academy High School with you!        
     ~Mrs. Richards & Mr. Vaden
